DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION May 24, 1988

To Members of the Department:

I invite your suggestions for the betterment of our department. As I said at our meeting this afternoon, if any one of you presents a good idea toward building a more constructive program in physical education we will not use the excuse of saying that we would like to do it if we had funds.

Hereafter, I want you to submit your suggestions, and I will pledge you that we will get the funds somehow if the cause is worth it. I would like for you to feel free to offer any criticisms or suggestions for the improvement and growth of the Department of Physical Education.

Wishing each of you a very pleasant and happy summer, I am

Very since/ely yours,

Director of Physical Education.

TCA : AH